HOME PAGE www.nd.gov/sos



PHONE (701) 328-2900

FAX (701) 328-2992

E-MAIL sos@nd.gov

November 5, 2018

Mark Gaber Campaign Legal Center 1411 K Street NW Suite 1400 Washington DC 20005

SENT VIA EMAIL to MGaver@campainglegalcenter.org

Matt Campbell Native American Rights Fund 1506 Broadway Boulder CO 80302-6296

SENT VIA EMAIL to mcampbell@narf.org

Dear Mr. Gaber and Mr. Campbell,

We have reviewed your letter received via e-mail transmission this past Saturday afternoon in which you shared comments and concerns regarding the application of North Dakota law. They will be considered.

The uniform application of North Dakota law is important and essential for this office and the citizens that we serve. During the past several months, my office conducted training for county election officials and continues to communicate with them regularly to ensure that North Dakota election law is uniformly and correctly applied.

Sincerely,

Secretary of State